
JUNE NEWSLETTER 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
We are off to a great start this year and I want to thank all of you for your participation in 
both our Monthly Association Days and Major Tournaments. 
At this time, I would like to ask for volunteers to serve on the nominating committee for 
the 2026 Association Board. Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to 
offer your assistance. 
The final details for the FAFH trip to Kiawah Island are nearly completed and they will 
be uploaded to Pocket Travel mobile application soon. 
Please feel free to contact me, Lou Ann Reichling, President, here with any questions, 
concerns or requests that you may have regarding any WPLGASC Policies or 
Procedures. It is my pleasure to serve and represent the membership.   
MAJOR TOURNAMENT 
Preparations are underway for the 2-day Eclectic Tournament at Singing Hills in El 
Cajon. I look forward to welcoming a full field of 144 ladies. We did sell out for this event 
but were able to accommodate everyone who registered to attend. 
Our next Major Tournament will be the Senior Tournament on August 11 at the Navy 
Course in Cypress. While this is a "senior" tournament, all are welcome to register. 
Players 80 and over are automatically accepted into the tournament first; and then the 
70-79 age bracket. All other players are accepted based on participation points for any 
remaining spots. 
Registration will take place from July 7-11, 2025. You will receive an email invitation to 
register on the morning of July 7. I hope to see you  there. Other details, including 
accommodations, are on the WPLGASC website Home Page in the Major Tournament 
section. 
I look forward to seeing you at upcoming WPLGASC events. Please don't hesitate to 
contact me Donna Buxton here or (714) 585-5879 if you have any questions. 
MONTHLY TOURNAMENTS 
May Association Day took place and the weather was great. Just a reminder, there is no 
refund after the deadline date documented in the WPLGASC Association Day Details. 
It is your responsibility to find a replacement if you cannot play. You can check with us to 
see if we have a waitlist for a particular course. June Association Day game is Low 
Gross / Low Net. 
Pace of Play: We are currently monitoring pace of play more closely. Please keep up 
with the group in front of you. If you are behind, please send two players to the next tee 
box while the other two players putt out. If the group in front of you is behind, please 
document this on your scorecard and we will address the group that is behind. 
Thank you all for your participation in our WPLGASC events. If you have any feedback 
or questions, please contact me here.  Kathy Takemura, Monthly Tournament Chair. 
TREASURER MESSAGE 
A reminder from our treasurer, Susan Shimizu, to please deposit the refund checks that 
were sent out in February/March as soon as possible. If you wait too long the bank may 
not honor them due to their aged nature. Any questions contact Susan here. 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
The minutes of the May 12, 2025 Board Meeting are attached and posted on the 
website. 
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